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HiQ signs new 3-year framework agreement with world leading 

telecom supplier 

HiQ has signed a new framework agreement with one of the world leading telecom 

suppliers, Ericsson. The agreement relates to consulting services within research 

and development, a comprehensive framework agreement that covers all HiQ’s 

subsidiaries.  The agreement is valid for 3 years.  

 

- We have been working with Ericsson since HiQ started in 1995. We see the fact that Ericsson is 

now signing a new three-year agreement with us as a confirmation that the cooperation is 

working in a good way. We are now looking forward to developing the business together from 

HiQ’s Nordic offices,” says Lars Stugemo, President of HiQ International. 

 

For more information, please contact:  

Lars Stugemo, President and CEO HiQ, tel: +46 8 588 90 000  

Annika Billberg, Head of Corporate Communications HiQ, tel: +46 8 588 90 015, +46 704 200 103  

 

HiQ is an IT and management consultancy that focuses on high-tech solutions in the fields of 

communication, software development and simulation. The company is a leader in these fields and the 

Nordic region is its domestic market. HiQ employs more than 900 employees at offices in the Nordic 

region and Eastern Europe. HiQ is listed on the Nordic Stock Exchange MidCap list. For more 

information, please visit www.hiq.se.  

 


